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White coats hang outside a research lab in the Boggs Center for Energy &
Biotechnology, one of several buildings that comprise the burgeoning uptown
science district of the School of Science and Engineering. Construction of Steven and
Jann Paul Hall for Science and Engineering, which will be located between Stanley
Thomas Hall and Flower Hall, is expected to begin in 2019.
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